
 
 
By Email 
From: Patrick Traynor  
Sent: 09 May 2016 17:10 
To: Christina M Lees  
Cc: Wendy McCallin  
 
Subject: Foston Parish Council Accounts year ended 31 March 2016 
 
Christina 
 
I have audited Foston Parish Council Accounts for the year ended 31 March 
2016 by a series of reconciliations, sample and in-depth checks as appropriate. 
 
Based on the information provided, my view is that there is a reasonable level 
of control on income and expenditure. 
 
I discussed a number of items of detail with Wendy, the majority relating to 
clarity and simplification. All of the items discussed are of a minor nature. 
 
  
Regards 
Patrick Traynor 
 


